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June 2018 
 

Become a parent Governor 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
With the advent of the new school year and the start of your son/daughter’s education at King 
Charles, I am writing to you to enquire if you would be interested in becoming a governor of the 
school. I myself have been a governor for more than 25 years and have found it both very rewarding 
and fulfilling.  
 
The role of a governor is to be involved in the strategic direction of the school and to hold it to 
account to ensure that it delivers the best possible education for all its students. With the exciting 
development of the King Charles I School becoming part of The Four Stones Multi Academy Trust 
with Haybridge High School, the focus of the King Charles I School governors will be much more 
on educational outcomes for the students-eg teaching and learning, curriculum, standards and 
attainment.  
 
The governors meet once each half term, i.e. six times a year, the meetings usually lasting a 
maximum of two hours. There is therefore a time commitment but the rewards from this I believe 
are substantial. If you would be interested in becoming a governor I should be grateful if you would 
be good enough to contact the school or ring me on the number below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Alan J Neal  
Chair of Governors 
Mobile Number: 07891 550515 
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